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This says it all!  Our Founders’ Day of Giving was a 
great success.  Thanks to everyone who donated!



PRESIDENT’S LETTER
Hello WWSU members! Thanks very much for your support of the Women of 
WSU organization. We are feeling very financially supported! Please read 
the newsletter to learn how awesome the fundraising activities were. Anne 
Marie, VP of Programs, created two very successful fall fundraisers, Rachel 
Muscat, Fundraiser Chair, assisted with the Vintage Market, and Patsy 
Selby, VP of Membership, held a great membership drive event.

We would like to continue to increase our membership, so please talk to 
your coworkers and spouses of coworkers about joining. Membership 
provides many opportunities to connect with others across campus who 
share a common interest with you.

Which reminds me, please start a new interest group! Several have been 
suggested such as bicycling, hiking, and a virtual book club, but no one has 
stepped up to lead them. Twyla or I are happy to help you get started!

Read the rest of the newsletter to hear about fundraising results, upcoming 
events, volunteer opportunities, and other reports. Have a shockified finals 
week with your new vintage WSU merch!



Photos from 
our 

Membership 
Drive, 

October 3 at 
the 

President’s 
House.



The Vintage Market 
Fundraiser, held in 
conjunction with our 
Membership Drive.

We raised $1,324.50 in 
funds for scholarships.

Thanks to our donors, 
bidders, and volunteers.



Wednesday, November 8
11:30 am, RSC Room 233

Bring Your Own Lunch

Join us for a women’s 
group discussion after 

we watch 
“The 3 Requirements of 

All Relationships”

Presented  by        Shasta 
Nelson 



Holiday Luncheon and Gift Exchange
Wednesday, January 10, 11:30 am
Wine Dive, 4714 E Douglas Ave.

Please watch for the RSVP.

WWSU has the basement 
reserved at Wine Dive for 

our luncheon.  Members will 
order off the menu and have 

individual checks.

We will also have our annual 
Dirty Santa gift exchange.  If 

you wish to participate, 
bring a wrapped gift valued 

at no more than $25.00. 



Bingo and Lunch
Tuesday, February 13
11:30 am
RSC, Room 233

Choose from these lunch choices: 
➔ Grilled Veggie Wrap
➔ Turkey Breast and Provolone Sandwich
➔ Blackened Chicken Caesar Salad
➔ Traditional Chef’s Salad

Sandwiches include chips, brownie, and water.
Salads include Artisan Crackers, dressing, and water.

$14.00

We will offer three games.  Select the number you 
will play at $5.00 each.  Prizes will be awarded.



Scholarship Committee

Would you like to select our scholarship winners for AY 24-25?  Please contact 
Anne Marie Brown (annemarie.brown@wichita.edu) with interest.  We will 
review applications in late April/early May.

mailto:annemarie.brown@wichita.edu

